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January 25,  2023 
 
CONTACT: 
Kelsey Anderson, Publ ic  Information Officer 
Tigard Pol ice Department 
Phone: 971-708-2921  
Emai l :  Kelsey .Anderson@tigard-or.gov 
 

UPCOMING SPEED ENFORCEMENT 
 
Off icers with the Tigard Pol ice Department wi l l  be join ing others across Oregon in a 
specia l  speeding enforcement at various t imes from January 20th  – March 31s t .   
 
During this enforcement,  off icers wi l l  be working overt ime to address problem areas 
for speeding and traf f ic crashes throughout the c ity , which are identi f ied based on 
statist ics  and community complaints .  
 
The goal is  to reduce speeding in Tigard and statewide. In ra is ing awareness to the 
dangers of speeding, organizers  hope to change driver behavior and make the 
cultural norm around speeding unacceptable,  resul t ing in fewer crashes , injuries 
and deaths .  
 
Whi le the pr imary focus of the operat ion is  v iolat ions related to speeding, off icers  
may address any violation they see in the course of the enforcement.  
 
This enforcement is made possible thanks to federal  grant funding provided by the 
National Highway Traff ic  Safety Administrat ion, in partnership with the Oregon 
Department of Transportation and Oregon Impact.  
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